
 

No.: CEPC/HQ/ED-Corres/2021-22      Date: 19th April, 2021 

To, 
All Members of the CEPC. 
  
Dear Members, 
  
This is to inform you that Department of Commerce, Govt. of India informed that a meeting of the WTO 
TBT/SPS Committee Meetings is scheduled to be held in June 2021.  These meetings give an 
opportunity to member countries to raise their concerns with regard to the non-tariff measures relating 
to SPS/TBT taken by any other member country.  We are required to submit our concerns by 28th April, 
2021 to the Department of Commerce. 
  
Members are requested to take the benefit of the opportunity and inform the issues that could be raised 
as Specific Trade Concerns (STCs) during the forthcoming meetings of SPS and TBT Committee. 
  
Members are requested to submit the issue in details along-with background and impact on our exports/ 
justification in the below format by 26th April, 2021 to enable us to compile and submit the same to the 
Department of Commerce in time: 
  

Country Product NTB description 

      

  
  
Looking forward for support of Members. 

  
 

Regards 

  
Sanjay Kumar 

Executive Director 

 

 

 


